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Appendix 1 

Bottled Water Survey results 

A note by the Deputy President (Welfare) 

An online survey was created to gather student opinion on bottled water provision on campus, and 
run from the 21st February – 7th March with 703 responses. The results are below with a summary of 
what the results suggest we do.  

1. College and the Union both sell bottled water at their catering outlets on campus. College sells a 
limited number of brands, and the Union stocks several brands. We are conducting this survey to 
gauge student opinion on whether bottled water provision should be reduced in an effort to reduce 
Imperial's environmental impact. Please indicate your preferred option below. 
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2. If we introduced more water fountains to campus, would you use them? 

 

3. If we sold reusable water bottles on campus, would you buy them? 
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4. At which price point would you buy a reusable bottle (please select multiple answers if relevant). 

 

What the answers suggest we do: 

- Sell one brand of bottled water in all our outlets (this brand will be OneWater, the proceeds of which 
go to build wells in Africa) 

- Increase the number of drinking water fountains available or raise awareness of existing ones as 
appropriate, encourage College to do the same 

- Make reusable water bottles available in our outlets at a price which our students find reasonable 

 


